
   

 

 
 
The Debenham Project was well and truly launched on the 7

th
 October at the 

Community Centre. We had an audience of over 130. Dr. Paddy Fielder was 
joined by leading members of the Local Authorities, the NHS and the charities 
to describe the project and how it will help carers and those that they care for. 
The goodwill and support from all was wonderful with many generous offers 
of help from both potential volunteers and professionals. The project was 
repeatedly described as a model for the rest of rural Suffolk. 
 
The donations for tea & coffee amounted to 27-95p and the Alzheimer‟s 
Society were delighted to receive this.    
 
Since its inception only a few months ago, The Debenham Project has put into 
practice the initial desire “to lets get on and do something”. Today those 
services, which were “only ideas”, have come into existence. 
 

Confidential Telephone Support Line       
 

Activities and Social Support Sessions   
 

Food „n‟ Friends Luncheon Clubs 
 

Information and Advice Centre   
 

Website  
 

Medication and Pharmacy Support 
 

Much more is beginning to be planned. If you would like to know more please 
see our display in the Post Office; or ring 01728 862003; or call in at the Library 

Resource Centre 
or visit www.the-debenham-project.org.uk 

http://www.the-debenham-project.org.uk/

